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Petras, Ginny@CALFIRE

From: Dan Dale <danieldale95033@protonmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 12, 2022 9:57 AM
To: Doug Aumack; Petras, Ginny@CALFIRE; Carey Pico; Michael Beaton
Cc: Jason Heath
Subject: FDAC - Membership of Commissioners

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution. 
 
Correspondence to FDAC 
 
Dear Fire Dept. Advisory Commission, 
 
According to the ordinance establishing the FDAC, 
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.codepublishing.com%2FCA%2FSa
ntaCruzCounty%2Fhtml%2FSantaCruzCounty02%2FSantaCruzCounty02120.html&amp;data=05%7C01%7Cginn
y.petras%40fire.ca.gov%7Cb6a406f466cf44fcda3a08dac4d75488%7C447a4ca05405454dad68c98a520261f8%
7C1%7C0%7C638038726397145650%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luM
zIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=%2FvTHOiNq2Si0PVhaOVEMnul%2F
yK2TEP5Nj6THysq1BTM%3D&amp;reserved=0, membership on the FDAC is defined as: 
 
### 2.120.020 Membership. 
 
(B)    Each Supervisor shall nominate one person who may reside within the Supervisor’s district. Each 
nominee shall also reside within the jurisdiction of the County Fire Department, except for the Fourth District 
Supervisor’s nominee. 
 
It has come to my attention that Carey Pico, FDAC Commissioner for District 2, does not live within the 
jurisdiction of the County Fire Department. Mr. Pico resides in the Central Fire Service Area, which as far as I 
know, is not part of County Fire. 
This is a known issue to the FDAC. Just last year, Abby Young was appointed by district 1 and could not serve 
due to this same eligibility requirement. 
 
Could this be explained to the public? 
 
In addition, John Walker, 4th District Commissioner has not attended meetings for over 2 years. How is that 
acceptable? 
 
Thanks. 
Dan 


